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Another successful year has passed and a great deal has been achieved, our stores have been completely refurbished, the roof has been completely sealed both inside and out, the sealant was donated by B & A Roofing of Hawley Road so big thank you to them, the inner and outer walls have been painted and a much needed clearance has taken place along with a new roller shutter door, we now have a secure store for all our equipment. We continue to receive donations and are always looking for new ideas to fundraise, we would ask if you know of any way to help us fundraise please come forward and speak to any of us. Co-op Electrical chose our group to receive a donation of which we are grateful. West Kent Masons, Wilmington Parish Council and St Michaels Church are also due a big thank you for the continued support they give our group, thanks also to Co-op Local, we have been on the local community fund scheme and they have donated greatly to our group. Please look at joining our Easifund and Amazon scheme, details are on our website. 
It is fantastic that we now have a recognised Explorer section and are able to offer our young local members a wide variety of experiences until they are eighteen, this includes the Duke of Edinburgh award scheme, along with our three other sections Beavers, Cubs and Scouts we now have over one hundred young local members, all sections have packed calendars and our Scouts young and older have the opportunity to participate in many varied events based around the Scouting movement principals. 
We are always in need of adult Leaders and Assistant Leaders to help, if you feel you can help please contact us, without the Leaders none of our sections would continue. 
It is very important to remind ourselves that Scouting is a community based foundation, and the various events throughout the year from attending church parades, district events and camps should be equally attended by all our members. We highlight this point for the parents and guardians of our group, to ensure our members, your children attend all events whenever possible. We would like to thank all our members from all sections, you make 1st Wilmington Scouting what it is, we hope one day you become leaders and carry on our work, which we believe gives young people an opportunity to meet other young people, and experience many different and varied activities that may not be available to them elsewhere. Thank you to all the parents at the group for all you do, be it helping out on an evening, helping out on camp, or simply bringing your child along each week. We would like to thank the Exec Committee they meet up six times a year and do all of the behind the scenes work to keep this group running smoothly. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Lastly we would like to thank all the leaders and everyone that assists at Wilmington, they do a fantastic job and give up so much of their time freely, we believe they are helping shape our young people grow into young adults, and give them opportunities and memories towards a positive lifestyle.
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